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Dear Central Bucks families, 

During the district-wide closure associated with COVID-19, the Central Bucks School District will put the 
following procedures into place in order to provide lunch to those students enrolled in the Free & 
Reduced Lunch Program on regular school days (Monday through Friday). 

BEGINNING MONDAY MARCH 16 - Lunch will be available for pickup between 10:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
at CB East High School, CB South High School, CB West High School, Tohickon Middle School, and Barclay 
Elementary School. Students are required to pick up meals at the following locations based on their 
home school: 

CB East  
Schools: CB East, Holicong, Bridge Valley, Buckingham, Cold Spring, Warwick 
Pickup Location: CB East Main Entrance 

CB South 
Schools: CB South, Tamanend, Unami, Butler, Jamison, Mill Creek, Titus 
Pickup Location: CB South Gymnasium Entrance 

CB West 
Schools: CB West, Lenape, Doyle, Kutz, Linden, Pine Run 
Pickup Location: CB West Visitor Entrance (Main Parking Lot) 

Tohickon 
Schools: Tohickon, Gayman, Groveland 
Pickup Location: Tohickon Auditorium/Lobby Entrance 

Barclay 
Schools: Barclay 
Pickup Location: Barclay Front Entrance 
 
The following procedures are important: 

• The student(s) enrolled in the Free & Reduced Lunch Program must be present at pickup. 
• If a family has students included in two different groupings above, they will be allowed to pick up 

at either location. 
• Alternative meal options will be available for those students with allergies, as necessary. 

Stay Well, 

 

 

John J. Kopicki, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


